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Comments: Hello,

 

I just wanted to voice my concerns about this project.  

 

First

I don't have the expertise to say what kind of environmental impact this type of expansion would have on the

environment but a formal study should be conducted to make that determination. 

 

Our public wild spaces should remain wild and we can visit for a short time.

 

Second

This expansion does not benefit the public as a whole.  A private corporation should not be able to lease and

develop public land when it wants to book even single rooms for (at the current rates) $300+ per night.  This only

benefits a tiny percentage of the population.  

 

Those who visit this area want to visit because it is a quiet pristine and wild area.  Having 100+ people staying at

an over priced lodge will have a negative impact on the rest of the population.

 

Third

If there is ANY new construction, it should be set back far enough that the public doesn't have to look at it while

enjoying the lake.  They shouldn't have to feel like they are being looked down on by people in the lodge.  The

shore surrounding the lake should be accessible by everyone hiking around the lake or hanging out around any

part of the shoreline.

 

The local neighbors in this area don't want this expansion.  Regional Montanans don't want a private enterprise

to build an elitist resort on public lands.

 

The expansion should not be approved.

 

Thank you,

Ty B

 

 


